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DCR Traffic Advisory: River Street at Ryan Wading Pool in 
Boston   

  
  

WHAT:        Beginning on Monday, April 1, 2024, and continuing through Friday, April 26, 
2024, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will intermittently 
close a single lane of traffic along River Street from Mamelon Circle to Gladeside 
Avenue in the City of Boston’s Mattapan neighborhood to accommodate 
construction work at Ryan Wading Pool. Traffic patterns will be clearly marked, 
and a police detail will be on site.   

  
This work is part of a $2.2 million contract DCR entered into for the reconstruction 
of the wading pool. The project includes new spray features, new benches, and 
shade and rinsing features. More information about this project can be found here: 
Ryan Park and Wading Pool Improvements Project Public Listening Session 
6/1/2023 | Mass.gov  

   
WHERE:      River Street from Mamelon Circle to Gladeside Avenue in the City of Boston’s 

Mattapan neighborhood   
    
WHEN:          Monday, April 1, 2024, - Friday, April 26, 2024  
  

  
###   
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